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Friday 28th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carer, 
 

Event Team Summer Fayre 
 

On Friday 5th July at 3.15pm our events team will be hosting a Summer Fayre. 
 
Prior to this, on Thursday 4th July, we will be holding a non-uniform day. Instead of monetary 
donations for non-uniform we are asking for each class to bring in donations of items to support the 
Summer Fayre as below; 
 
Foundation Stage – Chocolates or sweets 
KS1 – Chocolates or sweets 
KS2 - Bottles 
 
Children may also donate any outgrown, good condition preloved toys/game/books and clean and 
good condition clothes and shoes. 
 
If parents have any gift sets that can be made use of, these may also be donated. 
 
All donated items should be brought into school on Thursday 4th July. 
 
Before the Summer Fayre, at 2.00pm, the events team will be hosting a sponsored Colour Run. 
Should your child wish to take part, please sign up via the option on Scopay by the end of the day on 
Tuesday 2nd JUky.. A reminder that 1 parent per family is able to join in at a colour station, with 
others welcome to join us as spectators. Please note that food grade dyes are used in the powder 
which may stain clothing. Parents must also wear a form of eye protection while participating and 
this is recommended for those spectating. 
 
We are all looking forward to what promises to be a fun afternoon. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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